
Wvob 
February 25, 1982 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. 4, Box 321 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your letter of February 19, 1982 reporting reception of 

our broadcast signal in your area. 

The listing of our program times and content appear to be in keeping 

with our program log for the dates you -mentioned. 

We confirm your reception of WHRF and appreciate your interest in letting 

us know that you apparently have received the signal of our 250 watt 

transmitter on 1520 kHz. 

Best regards, 

ack Little 
ever. Manager 

BEST MUSIC 
1520 RADIO 

2 HAYS ST., BEL AIR, MD, 
838-2770 879-1520 


